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BCREPC HAZARDOUS MATERIALS PLAN

INTRODUCTION

The Barnstable County Regional Emergency Planning Committee (BCREPC) Hazardous 

Materials Emergency Response Plan has been prepared to meet both Federal and State statutory 

planning requirements, and to provide for a higher degree of preparedness to respond to chemical 

spills and releases.  The towns of Barnstable, Bourne, Brewster, Chatham, Dennis, Eastham, 

Harwich, Mashpee, Nantucket, Orleans, Provincetown, Sandwich, Truro, Wellfleet and 

Yarmouth elected to pursue the formation of this emergency planning committee on a regional 

basis and hence the development of this regional response plan.  Congress passed the Emergency 

Planning and Community Right-to-Know Act (EPCRA) of 1986 (also known as Title III of the 

Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act – SARA Title III), which requires state and 

local governments to plan for such chemical emergencies.  Massachusetts General Law c. 21E, 

Ch. 639 Acts of 1950, and Executive Order 242, also require contingency planning by 

communities for chemical emergencies.  

In order to meet these emergency-planning requirements, local governments have developed and 

adopted a comprehensive Memorandum of Agreement and a Hazardous Materials Response Plan 

that can be annexed into each community’s existing Comprehensive Emergency Management 

Plan (CEMP).  Every effort has been made to integrate the Hazardous Materials Response Plan 

Annex with the CEMP.  In that regard the Plan is consistent with existing municipal planning 

guidelines, multi-agency systems and their authoritative procedures.
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